
Flood Control Project on the East Branch of Cherry Creek in Flossmoor, IL 

 
Project Number: 10-883-CF 

Service Area: Calumet 

Location: Flossmoor, IL 

Engineering Consultant: CH2M Hill Engineers, Inc.  

General Contractor: To be determined  

Estimated Construction Cost: $4,860,035.00
 

Contract Award Date: December 2016*
 

Substantial Completion Date: December 2017* 

 
Project Description: This project includes the construction of an overflow channel on Homewood-Flossmoor High School's 

property, west of Governors Highway. It will also replace two collapsed culverts and create shelf storage on Cherry Creek. 

Project Justification: Safety/Regulatory. This project will remove 16 structures from the regulatory floodplain. 

Project Status: The contract will be advertised in September 2016. 

This project is partially funded under the Capital Improvements Bond Fund. See Section V Capital Budget for additional 

information. 

*Information shown is estimated. 
 

 


